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THURSDAY, OCTOBER 24, 1991, CONTINUED 

Dick had questions regarding the pupil membership figures. The State 

Department of Education shows 92,195 students enrolled in schools as of 

September, 1990. The 1990 federal census shows a 20,000 student discrepancy. 

Dick asked Wilson to investigate this further. Selph suggested that Wilson's 

office determine haw many students attend Tulsa schools yet live outside Tulsa 

County. 

Moved by Selph, seconded by Dick, to approve the revised language of a 

sectian of TCP #108, Educational Assistance Program, submitted by Edwards. Upon 

roll call, Selph, yes; Dick, yes; Harris, yes. Motion carried. 

Herb Reed was present to discuss the letter from the Mayor of Sperry asking 

permission for those persons recommended by the Sperry Municipal Courts for 

performance of community service be referred to the Tulsa County Work Program. 

Chairman suggested Reed work with Edwards to establish a reasonable charge for 

the County to perform this service. Chairman asked this subject to be placed on 

the next management conference agenda. 

Linda Johnston was present to discuss Edwards' memo dated 10-10-91 

regarding the X-Ray Service Recommendation. The Board agreed to the following: 

1. Discontinue in-house x-ray service. This decision would require the 
Sheriff's Department, Juvenile Bureau, and Social Services Divisions to 
arrange and fund their own x-ray services. Edwards to notify divisions 

involved. 

@. Edwards is to work with Linda Johnston and Purchasing to develop RFP's 
for x-ray services for Tulsa County. 

3. At the appropriate time, Social Services will seek approval to properly 

dispose of its x-ray equipment. 

Terry Tallent was present to discuss his memo dated 10-4-91 regarding 

Telephone Job Line. Maved by Selph, seconded by Dick, to apprave the request as 

outlined in Tallent's memo. Upon roll cull, Selph, yes; Dick, yes; Harris, yes. 

Motion carried. 

Moved by Selph, seconded by Dick, to approve the following individual 

nominees and member organizations to the Greater Tulsa Area Indian Affairs 

Commission: 

1. Ms. Okema Randall, term ending December 31, 1994 

2. Ms. Patty G. Chibitty, term ending December 31, 1993 

3. Ms. Maudie Bazille, term ending December 31, 1992 
(As their terms expire, appointments will be made for three-year periods.) 

Member Organizations 

l. Tulsa Creek Indian Community 

2. Intertribal Indian Club of Tulsa 

3. Tulsa Indian Arts Association 
4. All Nations Indian Youth 

S. American Indian Theater Coa. 

Upon roll call, Selph, yes; Dick, yes; Harris, yes. Motion carried. 

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 a.m. 
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